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Cookie Dough/Cinnamon Buns

Hooray! We sold enough to qualify for free
shipping. It is important to note that the
order is scheduled to arrive on Monday,
March 21st, 2011. As soon as the order
arrives and is sorted, you will receive further
direction in regards to collecting your
orders. If you are able to assist in this regard,
please contact the school. 

Tell Them From Me Survey

The parent survey is still open for you to
participate! Your participation in this regard
would be greatly appreciated! To date,
only 6 parents have responded and to
receive a report the minimum participation
is 10 parents. This is a great way for you to
voice your opinions which assists us with
School Improvement Planning. The
deadline has been extended to Monday,
March 14th, 2011. Thank you in advance for
your time and consideration into this
important initiative! 

Jump Rope for Heart

Our Annual “Jump Rope for Heart” Event is
on Friday, March 25th, 2011 in the Gym from
1 pm- 3 pm. Pledge sheets are being sent
home before March Break. All Pledges and
Monies are due back to school on Thursday,
March 24th, 2011. 

Electronic Day

Just a few points
about Electronic Day
on Friday, March 11th,
2011. Please note:
• the $2.00 is not

mandatory but
a donation

• items are
brought to school at your own risk

• large items such as electric guitars
and amps are NOT permitted as they
are not allowed on the bus

• the use of electronics are during
teacher/classroom designated time
NOT being used for the entire day

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact
the school if you have any questions and/or
concerns. Your understanding and support is
greatly appreciated! 

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY MARCH BREAK!

 Yours in Catholic Education, 

Andrea Iserhoff       




